
[Type text] 

 

 

 

Dear Graziela, 

 

I was honoured to attend the PT- Conf and to have the opportunity to share my 

work with expert colleagues. 

 

Patrizia Stefanelli  
National Institute of Health (Istituto Superiore di Sanità) - 
Department of Environmental and Primary Prevention, 
Pesticide Section - viale Regina Elena, 299 

 


